

Satchell Lane, Hamble, Southampton, SO31 4NE

November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 15th December 2017

Students are invited to take part in our Christmas Jumper Day for charity on Friday 15th December. As a school we aim to help instil the importance of thinking of others less fortunate than ourselves. This year our Student Voice Committee voted to fund raise for two charities 'Save the Children' and the 'Southampton Food Basics Bank.'

If your child would like to take part in this festive charity event they can attend school in a Christmas jumper with smart casual clothes, or wear other smart casual (non-school uniform) clothes; we do not want parents to go to the expense of buying a Christmas jumper just for this occasion (normal expectations will apply with regards to jewellery).

Students can either make a donation of £1 for Save the Children which will be collected on the day, or your child can bring in a tinned item(s) for the Southampton Basics Bank.

I do hope that you will encourage your child to take part; however there is no obligation to do so.

We look forward to an enjoyable and successful fund-raising event.

Yours sincerely,

S. Pennington (Miss)

Assistant Headteacher

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know.

www.thehambleschool.co.uk

T: 023 8045 2105 • F: 023 8045 7439 • general@thehambleschool.co.uk Headteacher: Ms L Croke, B.Ed (Hons) MA NPQH













